
 

February 5th – 3PM 
Join us for a walk down memory lane! We want  
to take a moment to thank everyone that was involved  
from the beginning. Cake & refreshments will be served. 
 

We will be putting together a time capsule that will be opened 20 years from now.  
Fill out one of our time capsule forms as a fun memento for your future self. All 
forms will be sealed up in our time capsule, so save the date for February 2040! 

Make a cake that best represents what you think of the 
Community Center, prizes will be given for different 
categories and age groups. Please remember to list all of 
your ingredients for different allergies. 
 

             For more information, or to RSVP, 
                You can contact us at 508-430-7568 


